
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Plescow 
Monday, June 13, 2022 11 :38 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

Please, add to FPL docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 11:04 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2022 8:16 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 187320 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Ken Carr 
Telephone: (321) 383-9470 
Email: Thecarrs10@hotmail.com 
Address: 2260 freedom ave Mims FL 32754 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Ken Carr 
Account Number: 
Address: 2260 freedom ave Mims FL 32754 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/13/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03734-2022 

I'm very unhappy with the increase in the minimum charges. If the rate hike is due to increased energy costs then for 
solar power owners like myself who use far less power from FPL because I generate excess should be charged less since 
they consume far less power from FPL than the average user. This policy will discourage solar use instead of encouraging 
which is the wrong policy. A public hearing should be held regarding this rate increase. 
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